PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

City of McLoud
Shannon Fredman Community Building
408 E. Broadway; McLoud, OK

Thursday, March 25th, 2021
At 6:00 p.m.

The City of McLoud will be holding a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 25th, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Shannon Fredman Community Building.  The purpose of the hearing is to invite citizens for input of the application submission for a Community Development Block Grant to make improvements to the City’s wastewater system by rerouting and replacing existing sewer lines in the Heritage Park Addition. All citizens are encouraged to attend, particularly those of low and moderate-income levels.

